
Powell Middle School 
Chromebook Deployment 

(revised 7/25/20) 
 
 
Powell Middle School Families, 
 
It is time for the deployment of all Chromebooks. All students - attending in 
person OR virtually - will receive a device. You should have already 
received an email with your child’s registration form. Please, follow the 
information in the form and complete all required parts. 
If you have not received the form for your child's Chromebook, go to 
knoxschools.org/chromebooks​ to access the forms. The school will also 
have paper copies of the form for your convenience. 
We will be distributing Chromebooks on the following dates and times. 

● 8th Grade-​ Tuesday, August 4 @ 1:30-3:30 pm 
● 7th Grade-​ Wednesday, August 5 @ 1:30-3:30 pm 
● 6th Grade-​ Thursday, August 6 @ 1:30-3:30 pm 
● Any Grade- ​Monday, August 10​  @  ​4:30-6:30 pm 
● Any Grade- ​Tuesday, August 11​  @ ​  4:30-6:30 pm 

Upon arriving at school, you will come to the west (left) entrance of the 
cafeteria where you will have your temperature taken, pick up a mask if you 
do not have one, and hand sanitizer will be available for use as well. 
Socially distanced stations will be set up in the cafeteria for you to turn in 
papers (if not filled out online), pay for insurance (if you chose to purchase 
it),  and then receive your child’s Chromebook. We appreciate your 
patience and kindness in the implementation of our first Chromebook 
deployment. 
 
 
Warm regards,  
Dr. Beth Howard 
 


